
 
 

 
 
 
 

23rd April 2021 

RE: JQA policy for determining Teacher Assessed Grades  

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I hope you and you families are safe and well.  

This letter follows on from my previous letter last month which outlined the Year 11 journey 

ahead.  

Following the cancellation of all external examinations for our Year 11 students, you will be 

aware that that subject teachers, heads of departments and the senior leadership team will 

be determining the grades that your child will be awarded. 

I enclose the following: 

▪ JCQ guidance for parents and students (the JCQ is the Joint Council for Qualifications 

and acts as the single voice for its member awarding bodies) 

▪ The curriculum coverage map can be found on the academy website for individual 

subjects: https://www.jewelleryquarter.academy/curriculum-2/  

We will shortly be sharing our centre policy for teacher-assessed grades.  

Please be assured that teachers will be assessing students robustly and accurately, whilst 
giving them every opportunity and the best possible chance to secure the grades they 
deserve. We are working to the wire and want students to know that they still have everything 
to work for. We will shortly meet with students to discuss this. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at dchudasama@jewelleryquarter.academy 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss D. Chudasama 

 

Assistant Headteacher 
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